DAV/PE/MN/2016-17/No.71
D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI -87
Dear Parent, : December 15, 2016

The school is organizing PTM for classes V to X on December 24, 2016 (Saturday) from 8.15 am to 10.00 am.
You are requested to meet all the teachers to know about your ward’s progress.

The PTM for classes XI-XIl has been postponed to December 27, 2016. It will be held from 8.00 am to 8.30
am at the school library.

Kindly adhere to the timings. Students accompanying the parents must come in proper school uniform.

Regards
©
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Manju Malik
Principal



